
 

 

 

 

 

March 18, 2021 

 

To SD51 families, 

 

As we head into Spring Break, I am writing to express my gratitude for your support during this 

unprecedented year. As a community, and often with diverse opinions and perspectives, we have 

worked together to support students to continue their learning in safe, supportive environments.  

 

Our district has had much success keeping our schools safe through our health and safety measures and 

our collective commitment in following them. We respectfully request you to keep up this diligence and 

continue to follow current public health orders over the next two weeks, so our schools can remain safe 

spaces for our students. Safe communities mean safe schools. 

 

One final reminder is to please continue to use the K-12 Health Check to decide if your child should 

attend school based on their symptoms. 

 

Though this Spring Break may not be like others, I hope you and your families have the opportunity to 

relax and recharge. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anna Lautard 

Acting Superintendent 
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